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Friday 22nd September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are really proud of the frequency and the quality your children read at home and we would like to 
celebrate this more across the school. Your children receive a reading book and a reading record at the 
beginning of term. Reception children will be getting their books now or shortly in the future.  
 
We ask the children to read their books at home every night as this improves the children’s reading skills 
and also improves their stamina for reading and a love of books. Once the children have read at home we 
ask for someone at home to fill in your child’s reading record. This will then qualify your children for a step 
towards an award. The awards are going to be given out as follows: 
 
Bronze certificate for reading a total of 10 books at home. 
Silver certificate for reading a total of 25 books  at home. 
Gold certificate for reading a total of 50 books at home. 
Platinum certificate and badge for reading a total of 100 books at home. 
 

The children are excited about working their way through these targets and we are looking forward to 

giving out lots of certificates when your children reach each target. 

Please, encourage your children towards these and happy reading. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher Holmes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


